
TOWN OF ASHFORD 
Board of Finance 

 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
PUBLIC HEARING 

WEDNESDAY, APRIL 4, 2018, 7:30 P.M. 
KNOWLTON MEMORIAL HALL  

25 POMPEY HOLLOW ROAD 
ASHFORD, CONNECTICUT 06278 

 
The electors and citizens qualified to vote in Town Meetings of the Town of Ashford, 
Connecticut, are hereby notified and warned that a Public Hearing will be held at the 
Knowlton Memorial Hall, 25 Pompey Hollow Road, Ashford, Connecticut on 
Wednesday, April 4, 2018 at 7:30 p.m. 
 
The Public Hearing will be for the purpose of receiving information regarding the 
proposed fiscal year 2018-2019 town budget. 
 
Copies of the proposed budget can be obtained in the Office of the Town Clerk. 
 
Dated at Ashford, Connecticut this 22nd day of March, 2018. 
 
 
 
 
Charles Funk, Chairman 
Ashford Board of Finance 
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